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I am a voting citizen of Oregon. I have utilized our State's Vote by Mail since its 

inception. As a rural voter, the ability to Vote by Mail has proven to be not only easy, 

but cost effective. I do not have to drive in 20+ miles one way just to stand in line and 

place my vote. As a disabled voter, to be able to vote from the comfort of my own 

home instead of being forced to stand in line, for hours (as I see in other states), is a 

blessing - if I had to stand and wait to vote, I wouldn't be physically able to vote. 

 

Vote by Mail is a wonderful service and makes it possible so I can vote. 

 

Please do not take this away from Oregon Voters. 


